
am.  You may 
also send an 
email to   
piskiemary 
@nbcusd.org.               
If you know 
your child is 
going to be ab-
sent in ad-
vance, please 
fill out a pre-
arranged stu-
dent absence 
form. 

If you need to 
walk your child 
into the 
school, please 
park in the 
parking lot and 
escort your 
child to the of-
fice. 

We continue to 
have a lot of 
students tardy.  
Students are 
tardy if they 
are not in their 
classroom by 
8:00 AM.  
Please make 
sure you park 
your car in the 
lot and walk 
your child to 
the office to 
sign him/her 
in. 

2nd semester 
recess/snack 
milk is due for  
K-1 students 
who did not 
pay the full 
year.  The 

amount is 
$30.10.  You 
may send this 
to school with 
your child.  If 
you have any 
questions, 
please call the 
office.  

In an effort to 
keep all par-
ents informed, 
please make 
sure we have 
current phone 
numbers and 
addresses in 
the office. 

If your child is 
sick, 
please call 
the school of-
fice by 9:00 

Notes From The Office 
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Important Dates 

January 5 - School 
Resumes 
January 6– Report 
Cards Sent Home 
January 12– PTO 
Meeting 6:00 PM 
January 13– No 
School –Teacher Insti-
tute 
January 16– No 
School-Dr. Martin 
Luther King Day 
January 20– PTO Fun 
Night 6:00-8:00 PM 
January 23– Market 
Day Pick Up 5:15 PM 

 

Emergency School Closing Information 

If the school has 
an emergency 
closing, an an-
nouncement will 
be made on all lo-
cal radio and tele-

vision stations.  
We will also follow 
up with a school 
messenger notice 
as early in the 
morning as possi-

ble.   
Please make sure 
your current 
phone numbers 
are on file at the 
school office. 

I will 
“SPOTCHA” 
being good! 

 I love to say…. 
SPOTCHA! 



As wintertime ap-
proaches, please 
remember our 
walkers.  Please 
help keep them 
safe by keeping 
your sidewalks 
clear of ice and 
snow. Also, recess 
will continue to be 
outside unless the 
windchill is below 
zero.  Please dress 
appropriately. 
 
1 walking card: 
Alexandria Berryhill 
Madison Havelaar 
Shayla Palmer 
Lucy Peacock 
Kole Olsen 
Skylar Pargman 
Dakota Schober-
Kramer 
Kaia Stachnik 
Anderson Belland 
Jack Christensen 
Quinn Danner 
Kaitlyn Fischbach 
Abigail Koura 

Laynee Noble 
Tyler Pollack 
Deeana Masek 
Makia Blazer 
Anna Brandt 
Mason Danner 
Joshua Pollack 
Ryan Sowers 
Claudia Wolfe 
Paige Gardner 
Bryce Nolen 
Kylie Chisamore 
Sabree Powell 
Gianna Berryhill 
Taryn Christensen 
Madison Cronin 
Tony Ramirez 
Kaylie Olsen 
Alexis Belvedere 
Emma Blasinski 
Morgan Chafin 
Connor Nolan 
Kaylee Ford 
Jayden Sanders-
Jenna Shattuck 
 
2 walking cards: 
Jillian Bennett 
Tristen Hilke 
Isabella McPherson 

Angelina Shaoul  
Mackenzie Alvarez 
Kourtney Olsen 
Haylee Merkel 
Brendan Monson 
Aubrey Alvarez 
Cody Hahn 
Madeline Woodcock 
 
3 walking cards: 
Daniel Hahn 
Kaleb Bodell 
Maison Mulcahy 
Corgan Schaum-
burg 
 
4 walking cards: 
Owen Frederick 
Gabrielle Sandell 
Emily Feick 
 
6 walking cards: 
Olivia Knox 
Manuel Talavea-
Cabral 
 
Keep up the 
good work!!. 
 
 

Frequent Walker/Biker Program Update! 
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SPOTCHA! 

Recess will continue to be outside 
unless the wind chill is below zero.  
Please label all clothing with your 

child’s name.  Please make sure your 
child has a coat, hat, gloves, boots, and 

if necessary snow pants. 
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Thank You PTO! 

We would like to thank our wonderful PTO!  They paid for the 
skate rental so all our students could enjoy the skating unit 
in PE.  We progressed so much and we had a great time! 

SPOTCHA! 

SPOTCHA! 

The following students are the winners for the quarter for hav-
ing their work chosen for the “Great thinking during silent read-
ing” program.  Jaylea Decker, Ellie Bates, Julissa Hernandez, 
Chase Johnson, Will Doetch, Kourtney Olsen, Haylee Molina, 
Jestina Goings, Rose Van Etten, Kaitlin Ralston, Mason Crim, 
Brianne Jankowski, Matthew McGovern, Jenna Shattuck, and 
Corgan Schaumburg.   They will receive a gift certificate to 
Scholastic for a free book.   Many other students had their work 
chosen and will receive a prize from the prize box, keep up the 
good work!  Thank you PTO for providing the Scholastic gift 
certificates and prizes.    

Great minds during silent reading! 



non Decker, Beth 
Doetch, April Dlugi,   
Izabella Faraone, 
Michelle Frederick , 
Karen Gadke and 
Kiuna,  Jessica 
Haselhorst, Melissa 
Johnson, Kendyl 
Koura, Pam McCul-
lough, Judy Mercu-
rio, Stephanie 
Meyers, Carol Mik-
rut, Joanne Muck, 

Poplar Grove has a 
wonderful group 
of parents and 
grandparents that 
help around the 
school.  This month 
we would like to 
thank; Jill Arata, 
Kristin Belland, 
Melissa Balsewicz, 
Karisa Blazer, Lisa 
Chrstensen, Terri 
Crookshank,  Shan-

Julia Noble, Martina 
Olsen, Shae O’Neill, 
Katie Park,  Kelly 
Pargman, Sarah Pe-
terson,  Jen 
Schaumburg, Ra-
chel Schlosser, An-
drea Sowers,  
Dwayne & Debbie 
Tigue, Josett Trag-
gardh, Cassie 
Turner, and 
Theresa Worley.   

Thank you to our wonderful volunteers 
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PTO News 

pm.  The last day 
to submit orders is 
Thursday, January 
19th.  So far this 
school year, we 
have raised 
$680.60!  Buy 
some great tasting 
food and help our 
school at the same 
time! 
  
Box Tops for Edu-
cation: 
  
The collection of 
Box Tops for Edu-
cation is really 
picking up!  There 

The next PTO 
meeting will be on 
Thursday, January 
12th from 6 - 7 
pm. 
  
PTO Bingo Family 
Fun Night will be 
on Friday, January 
20th from 6 - 8 
pm.  Come play 
Bingo, win some 
great prizes and 
have a great time! 
  
The next Market 
Day pick-up is 
Monday, January 
23rd from 5:15 - 6 

are several classes 
that are very 
close!!  In 1st is 
Ms. Hughes with 
1368, in a very 
close 2nd is Mrs. 
Keppel with 1351 
and in 3rd is Ms. 
Kosla with 
1081.  We are just 
about half way 
through the year 
and have clipped 
9566 al-
ready!  That's 
$956.60 so 
far!!  Keep clip-
ping!! 


